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“The intelligent way to be selfish is to work for the welfare of others.” The Dalai Lama

Never a truer word was spoken to describe ICPA Qld and their stance to obtain equitable access to
education for our children.

As we head towards the 2023 ICPA Qld State Conference in Julia Creek, it is time to reflect on the News
& Views magazine throughout the past year.

News & Views is distributed to over 1000 members throughout Queensland with the magazine
continuing to provide valuable information and insights into the challenges facing rural and remote
families in accessing education.

We are proud that News & Views continues to be a powerful tool in ICPA Qld’s mission to obtain
equitable access to education for our students. This success can be largely attributed to the wonderful
contributions received from State Council, our members, and branches throughout the year. The
passion and dedication displayed by our members in addressing the issues faced by families in rural
and remote areas is truly inspiring.

Additionally, we would like to extend our gratitude to Danielle at Cranbrook Press for her invaluable
support in ensuring the magazine is produced to a high standard. We simply could not produce such
a professional publication without her assistance.

Proofreading is also a vital step in the production process, and we are fortunate to have the support
of Noela, Tammie and Melissa. Their attention to detail has helped to ensure that the magazine is of
the highest quality.

In conclusion, we are extremely proud of the ICPA Qld News & Views magazine and the impact it
continues to have in our advocacy efforts. We look forward to the year ahead and thank all members
and branches who have contributed to the magazine’s success.

Lisa Southern and Jacque Hemming
News & Views Editors
Newsandviews@icpagld.com.au
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